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February 22nd, 2021 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

We regret to inform you that on Monday, February 22nd E-Z MIX is declaring force majeure with 
regard to supply of our E-Z MIX and E-Z FIX line of products, effective immediately.  

A fire at a resin production plant, last fall’s hurricanes in the gulf depleting supply of resin raw 
materials, extreme weather across the county causing major freight bottle necks, and 
unprecedented corrugated prices have left us with no choice but to increase our pricing by 10 
percent across the board.  

We recognize the difficulty this creates for your business and are committed to the best levels 
of service you have come to expect from E-Z MIX. In the meantime, please feel free to contact 
us at any time any questions.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Marty Hyman 

Owner | E-Z MIX 


